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Newsletter Notice:
The Positively Pleasant View 
newsletter will be electronic 
starting in September and can 
be viewed on our website.  If you 
would like to continue receiving 
your newsletter via mail, please 
contact our Marketing Department  
at 989-743-3491 x 531.
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As devoted staff of Pleasant View, and members of CRT, our goal is to  
develop community awareness by establishing relationships with  

other businesses and residents throughout Shiawassee County.

As members of CRT, we are committed to  
enhancing the lives of those we come in  
contact with. 

In addition, to hosting the PV Senior prom  
and other fun events for staff, residents and  
family members, we also collect and donate 
non-perishable foods, household items, and 
school supplies to local schools and other  
facilities throughout Shiawassee, such as 
homeless shelters and senior centers.

If you would like to donate to CRT  
and help us continue our journey of  
developing relations within our  
community and enhancing the lives of our  
residents, employees, and members of  
our community, please get in touch with  
Rachel Baldwin, Public Relations Director,  
at 989-743-3491 x 531 or visit our  
website at pleasantviewscmcf.org.
 

CRT Enhancing Lives and Our Community



Events & Happenings

Tips from T 
THERESA DELAU, RN, BSN,
DIRECTOR OF NURSING

P lease help us celebrate our  
world-cass Social Workers! 

We are extremely proud of their  
compassion, advocacy and diligence  
in assuring that the needs of our  
residents are honored.

One important part of their role is 
coordinating the discharges to the 
community with the support of our 
Pleasant View team. 

Our social workers have hearts for serving 
others, always look at a problem like it is 
an opportunity and make Pleasant View a 
better place to live and work.

My favorite part about this team is their 
open-minded approach and their 
willingness to take on new challenges 
with us!

JANUARY
Jennifer Allen, 16 years
Carrie Baker, 14 years
Rachel Baldwin, 7 years
Kaci Bamber, 12 years
Unita Bigger, 5 years
Annette Blakeslee, 22 years
Danielle Clay, 2 years
Nichole Conklin, 1 year
Julie Frolka, 11 years
Rebecca Geer, 15 years
Melissa Gillett, 30 years
Cheri Gokee, 28 years
Jennifer Newell 25 years
April Parsons, 14 years
Richard Perkins, 12 years
Sandy Weir, 4 years

FEBRUARY
Allison Albert, 1 year
Teri Burtis, 40 years
Jennifer Cummings, 24 years
Theressa DeLau, 12 years
Hollie Dowen, 9 years
Chasity Jones, 1 year
Donna Linnartz, 9 years
Martin Lizel, 16 years
Chasity Nelson, 14 years
Robin Roedel, 8 years
Cheryl Willson, 4 years
Tabitha Woodruff, 25 years

 

Anniversaries
We would like to acknowledge our staff members 
for their service and dedication to our residents! 

MARCH
Lucinda Ambs, 1 year
Tomaro Casler, 2 years
Carrie Dutcher, 7 years
Tara Eldridge. 4 years
Shana Espinoza, 14 years
Margarita Granados, 5 years
Jill Johnson, 15 years
Sandra Lamb, 9 years
Cynthis Mason, 10 years
Christopher Nottingham, 1 year
Connor Ondrus, 1 year
Jeanne Pahl, 4 years
Ryan Pilot, 1 year
Brenda Thurlby, 10 years
Michele Vanegas, 5 years
Taylor Walser, 3 years
Aimee Waltz, 23 years
Bonnie Wiese, 8 years

APRIL
Rondalee Beardslee, 3 years
Dillon Bissonnette, 4 years
Christina Burk, 3 years
Tiffani Elliott. 5 years 
Janelle Fuja, 12 years
Stephanie Hall, 7 years
Allaina Hartley, 5 years
Amy Gallagher, 5 years
Monika Ginderske, 4 years
Jule Limbaugh-Munsell, 5 years
Sharon McAninch, 5 years
Paige Myles. 1 year
Hannah Newell, 3 years
Rick Ochodnicky, 1 year
Tammy Stutler, 5 years
Michael Winer, 10 years
David Wyatt, 1 year

Shana Says:  
A MESSAGE FROM OUR ADMINISTRATOR
Pleasant View Shiawassee County Medical Care Facility is  
designated as a County home. Sure, most people would figure 
that out by our name, but do you really know what this means?

Being a County home is a wonderful benefit to the residents 
of that County and to those who live in the neighboring areas. 
There are 34 County Medical Care Facilities in Michigan that 
serve citizens in all of Michigan’s 83 counties.

County Medical Facilities are vital because we put the priority 
of care on those in our community. Additionally, because a 
County home is not part of a for-profit entity, we can focus on 
the immediate needs of our residents.

The prioritization of our resources is on the care and  
quality of our residents, in addition to the support received 
 from our team. As a County home, we become a safety net for 

APRIL 
	 3	 Therapy Horse 

	 4	 Easter Egg Coloring 

	 7	 Chelsea Wietfeldt 

	 9	 Easter Egg Hunt 

	 10	 Mimosa Bar 

	 14	 Bridge Band 

	 17	 Finish the Lyrics 
		  Game Show 

	 21	 Michele Spitz 

	 24	 Birthday Party 

	 27	 Painting with a Twist 

	 28	 Barcalow Music

Celebrating Social Workers

MAY 
	 2	 Family Feud 

	 5	 Fantasia Ballet 

	 8	 Margarita Bar 

	 12	 Mixed Nuts Band 

	14	 Mother’s Day Celebration  
		  with Food & Drinks 

	15 	Nursing Home Week (15-19)  

		  Spa Day & Talent Show 

	 16	 Casino Day 

	 17	 Cruise Themed Bingo 

	 19	 Michele Spitz  
		  Beach	 Themed Music 

	 22 	Birthday Party 

	 23 	Jeopardy

	 25 	Painting with a twist 

	 26	 Tom Smela and King 
		  and Queen Coronation 

	 30 	Hawaiian Luau 

 

JUNE
	 8	 Senior Prom 

	 12	 The Kenneys 

	 15	 Petting Zoo Farm Animals 

	 23	 Ray Champion Magician 

	 26	 Birthday Party 

	 29	 Tailgate Party 

	 30	 Marty Noss 

our County’s indigent. We focus on 
what matters the most, the people  
we care for.

At Pleasant View, we often admit people who cannot 
care for themselves at home or, in many cases, are unable 
to receive care in other settings. Pleasant View focuses  
on our residents’ current and future needs to stay 
cutting-edge with the latest healthcare resources  
and technologies.

We forge relationships with partners in our community. 
We stay focused on our mission of improving care and 
developing effective and economical operations.

	 — Shana Espinoza, MSN, RN, LNHA
 
 
 

Pleasant View SCMCF has partnered with Concerto Renal Services and will be offering in-house dialysis 
services for our residents. Construction is slated to start in early summer and is expected to be  

completed by early fall.

We are excited about being able to offer this service to our residents. The demand for renal care has made obtaining 
appointments very challenging. Pleasant View SCMCF is committed to researching every opportunity possible to 
ensure we offer our residents the best care and health options. The in-house dialysis services will only be for  
Pleasant View SCMCF residents at this time.

For more information, please contact Rachel Baldwin, Public Relations Director at 989-743-3491 x 531  
or visit us at pleasantviewscmcf.org.

Pleasant View Partners with Concerto Renal Services for In-House Dialysis

Top to bottom:  
Rachel Siddock, LLBSW
Cheslea Mishler, BS Psychology
Christa Roberts, BSW
and Melissa Gillett, LBSW

Senior  Promis June 8
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P leasant View is excited to  
announce our partnership  

with Theoria Medical!

On March 1, 2023, Dr. Luis Maduro came to us from 
Theoria Medical, where he serves as the medical director. 
He specializes in integrative and family medicine and is 
inspired daily by being in a profession that allows him to 
showcase his 30 years of experience allowing our residents 
to rest assured knowing that he or she will have access to 
the highest levels of care possible.

Dr. Maduro says in his free time, he enjoys serving indigent 
populations through community health organizations.

Welcome  
Dr. Luis Maduro

Get your car registered for 
the Annual Car Show at 

Pleasant View 
—  July 19, 2023  —

In the event of rain the date will be July 26th. 
For more information please call  

Erika @ 989-743-3491 x 609


